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To Department of Health Freedom of Information Team 23 January 2017

 

Dear Sir,

 

Launch of NHS Just Culture Taskforce

 

I understand that the Secretary of State and the Department of Health have 
instigated and are financing and supporting the just launched NHS “Just Culture 
Taskforce”.

 

I further understand that the Department of Health approached two individuals 
to initiate the Just Culture Taskforce – James Titcombe and Martin Bromiley.

 

Please can the Department disclose all correspondence about the 
establishment, terms of reference of and selection of ‘members’ (or whatever 
term that the Department uses) for the Just Culture Taskforce, that was sent and 
copied to, or by, the Secretary of State, Tim Jones, Paul Stonebrook and 
officers of the NHS Litigation Authority including Suzette Woodward.

 

Please also advise what funds the Department has allocated to this project, 
what period this funding relates to and when and how funding will be reviewed. 
Please advise of any outcome measures that the Department has identified for 
evaluating the performance of the Just Culture Taskforce.

 

Please could you also clarify whether, given that this has been identified as a 
project by the Department of Health, which involves Departmental staff, any 
records of proceedings / activity by the Just Culture Taskforce will be subject to 
Freedom of Information provisions and Department of Health policy on Equality 
and Diversity.

 

Please could you also advise me of the email addresses for Tim Jones and Paul 
Stonebrook.

 



 

Many thanks,

 

Dr Minh Alexander

 

 

 

 


